
October 15, 2020

Dear Parents,

This week we began our second nine-week grading period!  I am beginning to see real growth in many of the kids.  It is obvious that some are doing extra work at home.  Many of the kids are reading better, they are confidently counting money, and they are doing better with telling time.  This week we began using our rulers and we learned how to measure in inches.  It is so much fun watching these first graders learn new things.

I thoroughly enjoyed the Foot Books!  They were creative and the kids did a wonderful job sharing them with the class.  The brown bag book reports were also pretty amazing, especially for the very first time doing a book report.  Most book reports will be given both a written and an oral grade.  Please practice for the oral reports at home.

Remember we do not have school tomorrow or next Monday for our Fall Break!

Open House
Please remember to participate in our Virtual Open House next Friday (October 23rd).  We put together a little video so you can see a little of what we have been learning in 1st grade!

Homework:
Spelling worksheet due Tuesday
Phonics worksheet due Tuesday
Math worksheet due Thursday
Bible verse and Family Activity due Tuesday, October 27th
9 Read ‘n Quiz points for progress reports are due Wednesday, November 11th 

Have a great time on Fall Break!

*SHURLEY ENGLISH SENTENCE FLOW (for review) –

The two boys ran quickly.

“The two boys ran quickly.”
Who ran quickly? 
Boys, SN
What is being said about boys?
Boys ran, V
Ran how?
Quickly, Adv
How many boys?
Two, Adj
The, Article Adjective
